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Attention the General Manager

I wish to object to this rezoning application as this land is
in a

critical situation regarding connectivity between Ingleside
Chase

Reserve & Katandra Bushland Sanctuary and has been identified
as a

fauna crossing hot spot in the 2011 SMEC report prepared for
the RMS

I believe that Council should negotiate with the owner to
ensure
connectivity is preserved

The whole escarpment is in danger of become genetically
isclated.

Fauna that reside there may become locally extinct in a
stochastic

event such as a bush fire.

The overall picture of development in this area is being done
as a

piecemeal fashion when we need an overarching regional plan
that

includes connectivity between Ku- ring Gai & Garigal National
Parks,

Warriewood Wetlands, the Ingleside Escarpment & Katandra Bush
Sanctuary

Kind regards,

Jacqueline Marlow

This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet
Managed

Scanning Services - powered by Messagelabs. For further
information

visit http://www.mci.com




